LATE DISTRIBUTION 4-30-2021 **BOS 5-4-2021**



County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Comment; May 4, 2021, EDC BOS Meeting Agenda Item 34 - Support Green Means Go initiative

1 message

Frank Porter <fspsm520@gmail.com> To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fri, Apr 30, 2021 at 1:27 PM

Dear El Dorado County Board of Supervisors:

The Green Means Go initiative is an opportunity for El Dorado County to achieve important benefits like more walkable & bike friendly communities, transit improvements, additional housing, etc.

The Green Means Go initiative will not override the specific plan for the golf course portion of El Dorado Hills. Instead, the Green Mean Goes Go initiative is smart public policy for our county that makes EDC eligible for additional grant/loan funding that could be used toward much needed affordable housing, transit improvements, broadband, electric vehicle infrastructure, bicycle/pedestrian improvements and electric bike share programs in any or all of the Green Zones.

By taking action soon, the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors will be putting El Dorado County and our neighboring regional jurisdictions in a position to benefit from the expected funding via the passage of Assembly Bill 1209.

As a nearly 45-year resident/educator in El Dorado County, I urge you to move forward and fully participate in the regional Green Means Go initiative.

Respectfully, Frank Porter

Frank Porter fspsm520@gmail.com Mobile: 916-380-9352